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September 6, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The Piscataway Board of Education has evaluated numerous student accident insurance plans 
and has selected the plan offered by Bollinger Insurance.  The attached flyer directs you to the 
website where you can find applications, claim forms and explanations of the premium rate and 
limitations of coverage. 
 

www.BollingerSchools.com 
 
 
If you do not have internet access, you may obtain plan applications in your school’s Main 
Office. 
 
This student accident insurance plan is a service made available to all parents.  If you decide to 
take advantage of it, we urge you to carefully read all of the information available on the 
website.  Please keep in mind that the policy is a contract between the parents and the 
Insurance Company.  The Board of Education is involved only to the extent of making the plan 
available to you.  All applications and/or claims are to be returned directly to the Insurance 
Company, not your child’s school. 
 
Any questions regarding the voluntary student accident coverage are to be directed to Bollinger 
Insurance at 1-866-267-0092. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
David Oliveira 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary  
 
 


